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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Central Goulburn 

MEETING DATE 21 December 2017 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Peter Hacon, Susan Wearden, Stuart Young, Greg Perry, 
Murray McDonald & Ruth McGrath 
 
GMW Attendees: Mick Souter (Acting Customer Service Manager), Matthew 
Todd (Acting Customer Service Coordinator), Peter Clydesdale (Regional 
Manager Customer Service - East), Greg Shannon (Regional Customer Service 
Manager - West) Lyndall Ash (DEDJTR) 
 

APOLOGIES  David Kerr, Ray Sellwood & Daniel Mongan (WSC)  
 
Main Topics Discussed 
Chairs & Deputies Update 

• Provided the members with an update of the items discussed at the recent Chairs & Deputies 
meeting held in Tatura 

• Information was discussed with members on the meeting held with DELWP regarding other water 
policies 

• Members were informed of the localised focus on WSC’s in 2018 
 

Water Resource Update  
• Members were given an update on the Water Resource 

Field Trip - All 
• Members went on a small field trip to see some works that have been completed in CG Area and 

also works currently underway 
• They visited the following sites 

o The 5/19/9 channel, the No 8 on Wilson Road and the  No 7 on Weller Road – Bank 
Remodelling and Rock Armouring 

o 8/19/9 channel and the 20/8 channel – channels that are now a backbone extension that are 
in need of remodelling 

 
 

 


